Sheree Kansas

Subject: FW: City of Chula Vista: City Clerk Contact Us - Web Notification

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@chulavistaca.gov>

Sent: Friday, April 17, 2020 9:15 AM

To: CityClerk <CityClerk@chulavistaca.gov>

Subject: City of Chula Vista: City Clerk Contact Us - Web Notification

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: City Clerk

Date & Time: 04/17/2020 9:15 AM

Response #: 372

Submitter ID: 74185

IP address: 2600:8801:2a00:15b4:1888:234a:da35:5%ae

Time to complete: 2 min., 30 sec.

Survey Details

Page 1

Please feel free to contact us with any comments or questions by filling out the form below.

First Name Jeff

Last Name Shelton

Email Address I
Comments

(Please add this comment to the record for the 4/21/20 council meeting) Please halt and remove existing 5G towers! They
are affecting our health! Many countries and municipalities are halting the rolling out of 5G technology because of the
concerns raised by citizens. Please read this article in the link provided.
https://www.sandiegouniontribune.com/communities/north-county/story/2019-10-31/encinitas-to-ban-5g-wireless-
antennas-near-schools-daycares-residences

Thank you,
City of Chula Vista
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